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Subject: Comments for Planning Application 17/02168/LB

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 8:18 PM on 14 Nov 2017 from Mr John Simpson.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	The Old Malthouse St Johns Road Banbury 

	Proposal:
	Conversion of building from B1(a) Offices to 25 residential flats, with ancillary parking, bin storage and amenity area. 

	Case Officer:
	James Kirkham 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John Simpson

	Address:
	2 St Johns Road, Banbury OX16 5HX



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	Velux Conservatoire Window to the West elevation will overlook our back garden. This is in the roof space, where there are no windows at present.
We feel that windows should not be placed in this elevation within the roof space.



